Wilbert Libbbey
Bridgton
LD 1763

I am strongly in favor of LD 1763. I have personally experienced a home made
house boat moored in front of my shore property on Highland Lake in Bridgton. It
had no bathroom facilities, so they used the Lake.

To my amazement, I had no one nor any agency that would intervene on my behalf. I
have a rental cottage at this location and had no way to protect the renters from this
intrusion.

The lack of concern for the water quality and sense of entitlement of the house boat
occupants was appalling. They knew there was nothing I could do.

Please help this situation by passing LD1763. The future protection of our Lakes is
critical for our State. Thank you for your efforts.



